
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 1/25/2012 7:37:31 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: Letter to Governor 

Jerry Hill, re San Bruno OIL 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Zanjani, Nick" <nick.zanjani@,epuc.ca.gov> 
To: "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Lindh, Frank" 
<frankJindh@,cpuc.ca.gov>. "Cooke, Michelle" 
<roichelle.cooke@cpuc.c3.gov> 
Subject: FW: Letter to Governor 

Please see the attached letter from Asm. Hill to Governor Brown. 

NKZ 

Original Message 
From: Castillo, Graciela fmailto:Graciela.Castillo@asm.ca.govl 
Sent: Wed 1/25/2012 5:21 PM 
To: Zanjani, Nick 
Cc: Marino, Tony 
Subject: Letter to Governor 

Nick, 

Attached is a letter that Assembly member Hill sent to the Governor at 5:00 pm today. The letter 
is regarding President Peevey's assigmnent to oversee the new PG&E penalty proceeding. 

We will be sending hard copies to the rest of the Commissioners, but wanted to make sure you 
got a copy right away. Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Graciela 

Graciela Castillo 
Legislative Director 

SB GT&S 0386162 
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Assemblymember Jerry Hill 
Office: (916) 319-2019 
Fax: (916)319-2119 

SB GT&S 0386163 


